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Communication from Danish representative concerning
the Report of Working Party B on the Revalidation

of the Geneva and Annecy Schedules:

There is circulated below the text of a letter received

from the representative of Denmark communicating for the

information of the Contracting Parties the views of the

Danish Government on the Report of Working Party B:

"The final report of Working Party B on Revalidation
of the Geneva and Annecy shcedules and the Annexes
to the report was sent by me to the Danish Government
for its appreval.

The Government feels that the different remarks
which I, during the debates here in Geneva, have made
concerning the special difficulties in which Denmark
finds herself, clearly express our points of view,
and I do not think it necessary for me to repeat them.

The Government also finds that these points of
view are adequately covered by the short statement
given in paragraph 5, sub-paragraph 2, of the report.

The Danish Government therefore has authorized
me to inform the Contracting Parties of our approval of
the documents in the form they now have."


